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9th Yereh, 1928,

Dear !} r. Costantini,

1 am in receipt of vour letiers of the 16ta und

7t witine with reference to the tonnagse measnrement for the

pteaney "ADTRA II1".
I noie that In future the rsasurencsut of Lonnsgze
will be in fhe Jwndo of Bhe Rels
mhe figsures now reported sueuld really invalvek
‘an ineresse of about -" in the fpeeboard, bul T ar. afraid it
is toc luts now to enend these flgares, and we rust trust that
ander the new recime such vuriations will not ocour.

/it refererice %o your ensniyy regurding the
neasurenent of Geep tanks and cofferdams, these should be
included in the vaderdeck measursment, but if as you state th
only means of sceess is by ordimary renholes, thesc spaces
shovld be deducted from the gross tonnage, The R.I. Surveyors
are therefore correct in their assumptions,

vish kind wﬁgﬂr&s,

«ls Cogstantini, Esqe, Delee

yd S Register
Foundanon,

Trieste,.



